
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 22, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 640 
RE:  New Service Lane- Chicago to El Paso 53’s 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective Monday, March 21, Pacer Stacktrain will begin a new service from 
Chicago, IL to El Paso, TX , using 53’ equipment exclusively.   
 
We’ve got great equipment… 
Our fleet is growing, and predominantly consists of award-winning all-steel 53’ 
containers.  For the Chicago-El Paso lane, we will restrict shipments to 53’ equipment 
only; 48’ equipment will not be accepted. 
 
We’ve got competitive ramp-to-ramp rates…   
Pacer Stacktrain will review requests for special quotes (PSQs) when complete PSQ 
information is requested by the Business Development Manager through our Pricing 
Department.   
 
We’ve got competitive service… 
Southbound service from Chicago-CHI (Canal Street) to El Paso-EPO 
 
Cutoff  Departs  Available   Frequency 
1900-day 0 2300-day 0   0800-day 4  M-Sa 
 
 
And we’ve got the outstanding customer support that you expect from Pacer 
Stacktrain.   
So please contact your Business Development Manager or Pricing Manager for more 
details on our new Chicago to El Paso service. 
 
Also, don’t forget about the other new service lanes that Pacer Stacktrain has opened in 
recent months: 

• California to Cleveland and Columbus 
• Springfield MA to Chicago 
• And more 

 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent this 
communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these communications from 
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Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular communication in the future, please reply 
to this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate 
headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200, Concord, CA  94520. 
 
 

 


